
 

 

 
    Friday 17th January 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 

Year 9 Choices Support and Careers Guidance 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself, if I did not meet you last 
night, as the careers advisor for Maidenhill School.  I provide careers education and 
careers guidance to pupils in the Stroud area on behalf of the SGS Schools’ Careers 
Service. 
 
 
Early in year 9 students start to think about their future, as they consider what 
subjects they wish to study during year 10 and 11 and what they might like to do as a 
career. 
 
 
I realise that this time can be daunting for students and they may need some help 
with their choices. Therefore, we are giving year 9 students the opportunity to have a 
careers guidance interview on Wednesdays during February-April 2025.  
 
 
If you feel that your child would benefit for having this support, please tick the 
consent box on this announcement by Thursday 30th January 2025. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kim Harris                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Careers Advisor                                                                                                                                                                                                          
SGS Schools’ Careers Service  
 


